
APPLICATION
The Gloria Shields NSPA Media Workshop Committee is pleased to announce 
the creation of two workshop student scholarships to be awarded annually 
in memory of long-time committee members Carol Richtsmeier and Randy 
Vonderheid. The scholarships will cover the $140 summer workshop tuition.

This application form must be submitted with the following attachments:
> A letter from you explaining how this workshop scholarship would benefit you.
> A brief reference letter from your adviser.

> CAROL RICHTSMEIER SCHOLARSHIP
> RANDY VONDERHEID SCHOLARSHIP

NAME:

SCHOOL:

GRADE:

STUDENT E-MAIL:

STUDENT CELL:

ADVISER:

ADVISER EMAIL:

ADVISER CELL:

LIST YOUR JOURNALISM EXPERIENCE:

WORKSHOPS YOU HAVE PREVIOUSLY ATTENDED AND THE CLASSES YOU 
TOOK:

CLASS YOU WANT TO TAKE THIS SUMMER AT THE GLORIA SHIELDS/NSPA 
MEDIA WORKSHOP:

WORKSHOP SCHOLARSHIP

APPLICATION DEADLINE:
MAY 15, 2025

EMAIL:
del.pulliam@sbcglobal.net


